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From: Kari Petersen <queenmuskeg@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 9:26 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Thank you!

Dear Petersburg Borough Assembly Members,

| just wanted to say thank you to all the Assembly Members for your service. Regarding the passing of the
Emergency Preparedness Ordinance, | also wanted to let you know how much | appreciated Mr. Lynn's efforts
to include the requests of the many voices heard during the public comments and how the Assembly
Members worked together during that contentious time. | appreciate the leadership that was demonstrated
by the Assembly.

Thank you.

Kari Petersen



